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BY EMAIL 

December 15, 2021 
 
Tim Hesselink 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs, Ontario 
EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
43 Stewart Road 
Collingwood, ON, L9Y 3M7 
Thesselink@epcor.com  
 
Dear Mr. Hesselink: 
  
Re:  EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (EPCOR) 

Application for 2022 Rates – Aylmer Service Area 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2021-0215 

 
In its Decision and Order issued on December 2, 2021, the OEB approved EPCOR 
Aylmer’s application to change its rates as of January 1, 2022. The OEB approved the 
rate schedule set out in Schedule A to the Decision and Order. 
 
On December 15, 2021, EPCOR filed a letter indicating that there were errors in the rate 
schedule for two rate riders: 1) an outdated ADVADA rate rider was used for Rates 2 & 4 
and Rate 6 was missing and 2) an incorrect REDA rate rider was used for Rate 6.  
 
Pursuant to its powers under Rule 41.02 of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, 
the OEB may at any time, without notice or a hearing of any kind, correct a typographical 
error, error of calculation or similar error made in its orders or decisions. The OEB 
considers this error to be a typographical or similar error.  
 
The revised Decision and Order is attached. This revised Decision and Order supersedes 
and replaces the previously issued Decision and Order. The Decision is not otherwise 
changed in any way. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar  
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